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Comments: | am concerned about your plans to renew 62 special use outfitter permits. Specific public information
on these permits is lacking. | would ask you to be transparent on the site specific information. No agency that
has the ability to effect the stability of wildlife and our wild places should be anything less than transparent. The
Forest Service's responsibility is to preserve the wilderness in this area, not to serve the interests of the people
who want to trample it. Given the many, many ways this could go very wrong, | would also ask that the permits
are not renewed with a CE as opposed to a a thorough environmental review. Pushing through these permits
with anything less is irresponsible.



